
Rules Committee, 

To All Members of the Oregon State Legislature: I deeply feel that electing the president of this 

country by National Popular Vote is the only way to restore democracy in our elections. They have 

been usurped by political vested interests and a blatant corporate take over of our entire system.  

As senators, elected by the people of this state, you have pledged to represent the wishes of your 

constituents , be you republicans or democrats. This is certainly not happening in Washington DC 

but we can honor the constitutional right to elect the president by National Popular Vote state by 

state. I urge you to pass this bill , this year with No amendments and No ballot referral.  

Sincerely, Brooke Bryant 

Ernest Allen  
terry_allen@hotmail.com  
2373 NW 185th Avenue, #103  
Hillsboro, Oregon 97124 
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